
 

CITY OF SAMMAMISH 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held before the 
Sammamish City Council beginning at 6:30 p.m., Tuesday, May 16th, 
2017 or shortly thereafter, in the Sammamish Commons Council 
Chambers located at 801 228th Avenue SE Sammamish, WA, on the 
following: 
 

City Initiated Street Vacation 
The City of Sammamish Council has initiated by resolution, a 
Street Vacation of the portion of 215th Avenue NE along parcel 
numbers7964410080, 7964410070, 7964410060, 7964410050, 
7964410040. 
 

Any interested person is invited to appear and comment on the 
vacation. 

 
For the complete legal description of the portion of the street to be 
vacated, please contact the City Clerk. Written comments may be sent 
to the attention of the City Clerk, 801 228th Avenue SE, Sammamish, 
WA 98075 or via email at manderson@ci.sammamish.wa.us. Further 
information on this request may be obtained by calling (425) 295-0500.  
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